- COMMUNITY FEEDBACK REQUESTED -

Superintendent of Schools

Feedback Forms Available at Libraries and Town Offices

May 9, 2018 - The Executive Committee of the Two Rivers Supervisory Union is asking for Community Feedback. If you have had any interaction with the Superintendent of Schools, Meg Alison Powden, of the Two Rivers Supervisory Union during the previous year's activities, we invite you to complete a feedback form and return to us, no later than May 18, 2018.

Forms will be available for you to pick up at any of our schools & the following locations:

Andover: Town Office
Baltimore: Town Office

Cavendish: Cavendish Library or Cavendish Town Office

Chester: The Whiting Library or Chester Town Office
Ludlow: Fletcher Memorial Library or the Ludlow Town Office

Mount Holly: Belmont Library & Mount Holly Town Office

Plymouth: Municipal Office

The Feedback Forms must be returned by May 18, 2018 via mail, hand-delivered or by email (above) to:

Attn: Julie Barr (Executive Committee) Two Rivers Supervisory Union 609 VT Route 103S Ludlow, VT 05149 Julie.barr@trsu.org

Two Rivers Supervisory Union Executive Committee – Bob Herbst/Mount Holly, Chair; Marilyn Mahusky/Chester-Andover & GMUSD, Chair; Deb Brown/Green Mountain Union High, Chair; Paul Orzechowski/Ludlow Elementary & LMHUUSD, Chair; Angela Benson-Ciufo/Union #39; Gene Bont/Cavendish Town Elementary, Chair; Wayne Wheelock/Baltimore SD